
CABINET - 12 JUNE 2018

END OF YEAR REPORT

REVISED RECOMMENDATION

The End of Year Report has for the last two financial years been considered by Cabinet 
before being submitted for sign off by Council.

It was noted that the End of Year Report was the only item on the Council agenda for the 
meeting of 26 June 2018.  Due to the fact the report has received detailed scrutiny by Policy 
Development Group and with the agreement of the Group Leaders and Chairman, it has 
been decided not to take the End of Year Report to Council and to cancel the Council 
meeting.

The End of Year Report has been taken to Council in the past to engage the wider 
membership rather than due to a legal requirement for Council to agree the document.  
Cabinet are charged with managing the performance of the organisation with Policy 
Development Group holding them to account.  Cabinet can, therefore, approve the End of 
Year Report for 2017/18.

Members have been advised of the cancellation of the meeting and there will be timely 
communication on the End of Year Report following Cabinet.

REVISED RECOMMENDATION

That Cabinet approve the End of Year Report for 2017/18.

This replaces the recommendation on page 102 of the agenda.


